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MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:01PM  

 

PRESENT:  Councilman David Arcara  

Councilman Jesse Hrycik arrived at 6:12pm  

Councilwoman Patricia Zurbrick  

Councilman Gerald Pietraszek arrived at 6:53pm  

Supervisor James DePasquale  

 

ALSO PRESENT: Town Clerk Christina Kerlin 

         Highway Superintendent Clarkson  

       Planning Board Chairman Walt Kammer  

       Approximately 2 residents  

 

 

1. Review Extension of Sanitation Contract 

Supervisor DePasquale stated that the Waste Management Contract is up at the end of the year. 

Moving forward that the town would look to get a better rate by renewing the contract with 

Waste Management. Surrounding towns in the area that put their refuse contract out to bid did 

not see a better rate.  Patrick Martino Public Sector Solutions Representative from Waste 

Management will be attending tonight’s meeting to update the Town Board on the extension of 

the Waste Management contract. 

 

 

2. Review Pending Code Changes  

Town Board reviewed the following code changes: 

Grass height in excess of eight inches to all residential properties within the area of fifty-foot 

frontage and back and fifteen feet side yard. 

 

 

Town Board discussed SUP for Dog Kennels and changing the process for residents who have 

more than three dogs. Residents would be allowed five dogs and would not have to go through 

the process of a SUP. Language would be changed for Commercial Kennels to Commercial 

Canine Activity and a minimum of acres would be determined. After a lengthy discussion on 

dogs in a commercial business versus dogs allowed in a residential setting the Town Board 

tabled the matter for a later date. 

 

 

Language for limited frontage in sections of the code book for a minimum of two hundred and 

fifty feet was tabled for clarification from the Town Attorney. 
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3. Councilman Comments or Concerns  

 

4. Supervisor Comments or Concerns  

 

ADJOURN  

Supervisor DePasquale adjourned the meeting at 6:59pm.  

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Christina M. Kerlin,  

Town Clerk 


